
MEMO 
 

 

Traffic Safety Committee 

 

 
To: Beacon City Council 

From:  Matt Dubetsky, chair 

Date: August 3, 2018 

Re: Traffic Safety Committee recommendations for Council’s consideration 

 

1. Lafayette and Monell   

 

Recommendation: stop signs on either side of Monell 

 

2. Dewindt/Chestnut parking and traffic issues 

  

 Recommendations: 

a. the City Council codify 30 feet “no parking here to corner”  

b. erection of a sign indicating the same on South Chestnut 

c. striping of the area 

 


